PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE NOTICE

KIAH endeavors to keep its political public inspection file complete and current, in compliance
with FCC rules. While all required documentation is placed in the public file as soon as possible,
it is possible that a document confirming the actual broadcast date and time and the price of a
particular political advertising order may not be in the file at the time you inspect it, due to the
station’s data processing cycle.

If you have a question about the disposition of an advertising order that you do not find
documented in the public file, please contact Pat Smith at 713-435-2818 or
psmith@tribunemedia.com, and you will receive prompt assistance. We will obtain the

information you seek from the station’s log, and make it available for public inspection. The
station does not give out public file information over the telephone or by email.

Thank you.



